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ISLEHAM WEEKLY NEWS 

Week commencing: Monday 25th July 2022 

 

SUMMER IS HERE! 
It was a busy end to the summer term, as always! Everybody coped very well in the heatwave 

though, and we thank all parents for their help and support in the last week of term, including with 

the school discos, Year 6 party, swimming and woodland visits. Our Year 6 children did a great job 

of performing in their final assembly. Well done to each and every one of them. They have been a 

superb class and excellent role models throughout the year, especially with their Reception class 

‘buddies’. We hope they will all enjoy secondary school and wish them all well for the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As the summer holidays commence, we also hope all of you will enjoy a safe and happy break 

away from school. Please remember to keep on reading throughout the summer break, and 

complete a daily diary if you can to keep up with handwriting practice! 

Mrs Deacon, Mrs Hurworth and all the staff look forward to working with you in September. The 

school day will be reverting to Pre-COVID start and finish times after the summer:- 

for Year 1 to 6- 8.55am school start (gates open from 8.40am) and 3.20pm finish time 

for Reception class- 9am school start and 3.15pm finish time. 
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Thank you once again for all your support throughout my six years as Headteacher at Isleham C of 

E Primary, and your kindness and generosity in wishing me & other leaving staff well for the 

future. I have thoroughly enjoyed working with you all, and am now officially signing off! 

With very best wishes, 

Mrs Skillern 

 

STAFF NEWS 

Interviews were held at the end of July for an additional Learning Support Assistant to join the 

school from September 2022. Miss Taylor was successful at interview and will be joining the 

school after the summer break.  

DIARY DATES FOR THE AUTUMN TERM 2022 

1st September- NO SCHOOL- Professional Development Day for school staff 

2nd September- NO SCHOOL- Professional Development Day for school staff 

5th September- School term starts for Year 1 to 6 (Home visits for new intake Reception pupils at 

pre-advised times) 

7th September- School term starts to Reception class children 


